
 

 

Rebuilding Public Education         NSW Department of Education 

Gosford Public School 
Works notification | 2 June 2025   

 

 

 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear staff, parents and carers,  

Recent weather has caused water damage and consequent mould on a section of carpet in a 
Building F classroom at Gosford Public School.  

The classroom was closed until repairs and cleaning could be completed. Classes were temporarily 
relocated. 

On Friday 30 May 2025, surrounding areas and surfaces were environmentally cleaned to prevent 
any more mould from reoccurring. The affected section of carpet has been removed to eliminate 
any potential spread of mould. 

All work involving mould took place during school hours, with appropriate safety measures in place. 

Please be aware of the preventative measures as advised by NSW Health's mould factsheet to help 
avoid mould growth and follow these steps as best you can.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our 
highest priorities.   

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below.   

Thank you for your understanding during this time.   
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